
Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

I was honoured to present long 
service awards to three members 
of the LaSalle Fire Service at this 
week’s Council meeting. Fire Chief 
Ed Thiessen and Firefighter Rick 
Malott were presented with a Fire 
Service Exemplary Service medal 
in celebration of 20 years of 
service. Firefighter Randy Curtis 
was presented with a Fire Service 
Long Service Bar in recognition of 
30 years of service.  Thank you for 
your dedication and service. 
 
Stay Cool, LaSalle 

It is definitely summer in Essex 
County. We all know that means 
hot temperatures. On days when 
a heat warning advisory is issued 
by the Windsor-Essex County 
Health Unit we remind you to 
check in on our neighbours and 
also take advantage of the places 
in LaSalle to stay cool. This 
includes the following: 
 

· Essex County Library, LaSalle 
· LaSalle Civic Centre Atrium 
· LaSalle Outdoor Pool 
· Vollmer Complex 
· Vollmer splash pad 

 

Visit the Heat Warning page on 
the Windsor-Essex County Health 
Unit to learn about the Stay Cool 
Windsor-Essex Program. 
www.wechu.org 
 

Flowers in Bloom 

Have you noticed the many 
colourful summer flowers around 
LaSalle lately? The Millennium 
Gardens at the waterfront, all the 
municipal buildings, along the 
bridges over Turkey Creek, and in 
the many parks across the 
community. Kudos to our parks 
crews for keeping our trails and 
parks looking so fresh and vibrant 
during the hot days of summer!  
Visit www.lasalle.ca/trails to find 
many areas to walk and enjoy the 
beauty of summer from the 
LaSalle Trails.  
 

Hydrant Maintenance Program 

The annual hydrant maintenance 
program started this month. 
Crews will be testing and servicing 
hydrants in various areas of 
LaSalle for the next couple of 
months. Customers in these areas 
may experience a reduction in 
pressure and/or discoloured 

water conditions. Residents 
should run cold water taps until 
the water clears. Service locations 
will be posted on our news page 
and social media platforms. 
 

LaSalle Council Meetings 
The next Regular Meeting of 
LaSalle Council is Tuesday, August 
8. Join us in person or watch along 
on the Town’s YouTube channel. 
Looking for a previous meeting? 
You can find those, too, on 
YouTube. Note: the August 22 
Regular Meeting of Council has 
been cancelled.  
 

Stay Connected  
The best way to stay up-to-date 
on news as it is shared from the 
Town of LaSalle is to subscribe to 
the News page on the Town of 
LaSalle website. To receive emails 
with Town news as soon as it is 
posted to our website visit 
www.lasalle.ca/news 

 

 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 

July 28, 2023 

https://www.wechu.org/your-environment/heat-warnings-and-extended-heat-warnings
http://www.lasalle.ca/trails
http://www.lasalle.ca/news

